
 

 

 

 
 

 

The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) is 

underway with design work to improve safety at the King 

Street intersection with George Street and the entrance 

to Caboolture Square Shopping Centre in Caboolture.  

There have been a number of crashes occurring at this 

intersection when motorists attempt to turn right at the 

traffic signals during peak periods. 

To improve safety, TMR is proposing to: 

 provide dedicated signal phases for right-turns from 

King Street into George Street and the shopping 

centre 

 extend the right-turn lanes on King Street to provide 

extra traffic storage. 

Details are shown on the proposed design below. 

Design work will be completed over the coming months, 

with construction scheduled to begin later this year.  

TMR will engage with stakeholders again prior to 

construction works starting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The proposed works are part of the Caboolture 

Connection Road (Lower King Street and King Street) 

Route Safety Strategy. A $7.5 million suite of safety 

upgrades will be delivered along Lower King Street and 

King Street between the Bruce and D’Aguilar highways 

as part of the department’s Targeted Road Safety 

Initiatives Program. The treatments aim to address the 

growing trend of crashes along these roads. 

Safety treatments will also be designed and delivered: 

 between the Bruce Highway and Dux Street 

 between Dux Street and Alfred Street 

 at the Lakes Centre business precinct entrance 

 at the Wararba Crescent and Lynfield Drive 

intersections 

 near Devantier Road 

 at the Williams Road and D’Aguilar Highway 

intersections. 

Construction works will roll out progressively as designs 

for each safety upgrade are finalised. Construction is 

scheduled for completion in mid-2020, weather permitting

Caboolture Connection Road Route Safety Strategy 
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Contact us 
For more details about the safety improvement project: 

 

Free call: 1800 783 016* 

Email: lower_king_street@tmr.qld.gov.au 

Visit: www.tmr.qld.gov.au (search for ‘Caboolture Connection Road’) 

 

*Charges may apply for calls from mobile phones and pay phones. Check with your service provider for call costs.  
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